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22nd October 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Train Journey to Carnforth Station with a day at Carnforth Heritage Centre 

 
We have arranged for our Key Stage 2 pupils to take part in a special trip to Carnforth Station to which they 
will spend the day at Carnforth Heritage Centre. 
 
Date: Monday 18th November  
Classes: Sapling & Oak Class  
Venue: Return visit to Carnforth Station / Heritage Centre (travelling by train) 
Pupils to wear: School uniform / waterproof coat / comfortable school shoes for walking  
Lunch: Please provide a healthy packed lunch with a drink / bottle of water for throughout the day  
Medication: Please can any medication be clearly labelled (in date) with clear instructions of use 
Cost: Funded by the Railway! 
 
As you will have seen within the diary dates on our October Newsletter, Mr Howarth (CRPO - The Bentham 
Line) attended our school on the 18th of October and pupils had the opportunity to listen to a special train 
presentation which also covered the topic of staying safe when your home is located near a railway line. Pupils 
also had the opportunity to look at and handle a number of train memorabilia and artefacts.  
 
Teachers have now organised a special return trip with Mr Howarth to Carnforth Station / Heritage Centre for 
our pupils. We will depart directly from Hellifield Train Station. Please can all parents drop the child/children off 
at Hellifield Station by 8.55am at the latest for the departing train to Carnforth (9.10 am). Please don’t be late! 
(Parking is available at the station).  
 
 
 
Pupils will travel to Carnforth and spend the day (Including lunch) at the Heritage Centre. The pupils will also 
take part in a special Art Project as well as gaining lots of knowledge about trains from this exciting visit. We are 
due back at Hellifield Station at 3.45pm. Please can you collect your child/children directly from the station. 
 
Please sign and return the consent slip below.   
 

 
Best wishes from, 
 
Mrs Cawood & Miss Sargison  
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Train Journey to Carnforth Station with a day at Carnforth Heritage Centre 
 
Date: Monday 18th November  
Classes: Sapling & Oak Class  
Venue: Return visit to Carnforth Station / Heritage Centre (travelling by train) 
Pupils to wear: School uniform / waterproof coat / comfortable school shoes for walking  
Lunch: Please provide a healthy packed lunch with a drink / bottle of water for throughout the day  
Medication: Please can any medication be clearly labelled (in date) with clear instructions of use 
Cost: Funded by the Railway! 
 
Name of child 
….…………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………… 
  
• I would like to give consent for my child/ children to take part in this trip 
 
Name of child….. 
 
Name of parent/guardian  

 


